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The CARE Clinic Thanks Donors for a Successful
Giving Tuesday Campaign

	 The CARE Clinic is thrilled to share the incredible success of our participation in the Cumberland 
Community Foundation's Giving Tuesday Campaign, which took place from November 25, 2024, to 
December 4, 2024. Thanks to the generous support of our community, we were able to raise an outstanding 
$80,785 to help us continue our mission of providing care to low-income and uninsured individuals.

	 A special thank you goes out to the following organizations and individuals who donated funds to 
amplify the gifts made directly to us by our donors.  Because of their generosity, The CARE Clinic’s gift was 
amplified by an additional$18,707:

    • Cumberland Community Foundation
    • Fayetteville New Car Dealers Association
    • Elizabeth "Beth" Keeney
    • Carol and Sammy Short
    • Daphne and Ray Manning
    • Will Gillis
    • CCF Board of Directors
    • Three anonymous donors

	 Your support ensures that The CARE Clinic can continue to offer essential health services to those who 
need it most. The funds raised will directly benefit our patients and allow us to expand our programs and 
services, making a lasting impact on the lives of many in our community.

	 We are deeply grateful for each and every donation, and we are honored to have such dedicated 
supporters who share in our mission. Thank you for helping make this year’s Giving Tuesday a tremendous 
success!
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	 At The CARE Clinic, we are always striving to improve the 
patient experience, and our recent purchase of an advanced AI 
Translator is helping us do just that. This cutting-edge device can 
translate 138 different languages, offering real-time translation for 
conversations, photos, documents, and more.

	 With this new tool, we can assist patients who do not primarily 
speak English from the moment they call or walk through our 
doors. The days of waiting for a translator to become available are 
over—now, our staff can immediately communicate with patients 
in their preferred language, ensuring smoother interactions and 
better care.

	 The AI Translator has made a significant difference in how we 
serve our diverse community, breaking down language barriers 
and enhancing accessibility to healthcare. We are excited about the 
positive impact it’s already having on our patients and look forward 
to using it to provide even more efficient and compassionate care in 
the future.

The CARE Clinic Enhances Patient Care with AI Translator

We Need YOU!

     At The CARE Clinic, we are always looking for passionate individuals to 
help us continue our mission of providing quality care to those in need. We are 
currently seeking new members for our committees, and we would love for you 
to get involved!

     Our committees play a crucial role in organizing events, building 
relationships, and supporting our clinic’s work. We are looking for members to 
join the following committees:

	 • Week of CARE Committee
	 • Development Committee
	 • Congregations of CARE Committee
	 • Golf Committee
	 • Community Relations/Volunteer Committee
	 • Toast of the Town Committee

     By becoming a committee member, you will have the opportunity to make a real impact on the clinic and the community we serve. 
Whether you have a passion for fundraising, event planning, or volunteer coordination, there’s a committee that could benefit from your 
skills and ideas.

     If you're interested in joining or learning more about any of these committees, please reach out to our Development & Marketing 
Director, Aiyana at development@thecareclinic.org or (910) 485-0555. Together, we can make a difference!
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February 1st-8th –  Week of CARE Dinners
April (Date TBD)   – Volunteer Appreciation

To learn more about these events, please visit our Instagram page @the_care_clinic or our Facebook page
@ The CARE Clinic. You can also visit our website at www.thecareclinic.org or give us a call
at (910) 485-0555.

Upcoming Events Mark Your Calendars!

	 Nearly two years ago, James walked through the doors of The CARE Clinic facing a range of health issues that left him 
struggling to get the care he needed. Today, with the support of the clinic’s dedicated staff and volunteers, James is thriving.

	 When James first arrived, he needed more than just a general check-up. He faced multiple challenges, from dental extractions 
to dermatology care and even specialized treatment for his spine. Thanks to The CARE Clinic’s comprehensive services, James now 
has access to wellness appointments, dental care, dermatology, and spine specialists.

	 "I am so grateful to all the staff and volunteers. Everyone at The CARE Clinic is so helpful and caring. I have never felt better 
and, for once, I am able to get the care I need. Without The CARE Clinic, I don't know what I would have done," says James.
	
	 James's journey is a testament to the power of compassionate, accessible healthcare. With The CARE Clinic’s support, he’s not 
only feeling better but has regained control over his health and well-being. We’re proud to be part of his continued success and 
look forward to helping more individuals like him achieve better health in the future.

	 The CARE Clinic continues to be a beacon of hope, providing essential care and making a tangible difference in the lives of 
many, just like James.

A New Man

Help Us Cut Costs

	 From our newsletters to our event invitations, we send out A LOT of mail. We are trying to cut costs by eliminating unnecessary 
mailings and excessive volumes of returned mail. Please help us update our database and mailing lists. If you receive more than 
one of mailing or have had a change of address in the last year, please contact us at (910) 485-0555 or send an email to
 admin@thecareclinic.org. You can also contact us if you are interested in receiving this newsletter digitally. This will help us keep 
our network up-to-date with the clinic, while also reducing unnecessary expenditures.
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1. “Excellent service, they care for you really well and are patient with you. They really want to get to know what is 
going on with you.”

2. “This was my first time being seen by the professional team and I must say that they are all very professional 
and they really do care about their patients.”

3. “The CARE Clinic has been a lifesaver! The staff is very friendly and the doctors are compassionate and caring.”

4. “I appreciate the doctors for taking it easy on me. They were so polite and generous. I have nothing bad to say, 
they made me feel so comfortable. I really appreciate that.”

5. “Great services. They listened carefully and were very patient.”

Patient Reviews
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Honor of Given By

Memorial Contributions

 In Memory of            Given By

 Honorariums  Oct 1, - Dec 31, 2024

Tommy Reeves			   Mr. & Mrs. Harold Ball
	Michael G. Laughlin			   Ms. Martha C. Bowen
	Hoyle R. Canady			   Ms. Martha C. Bowen
	Ronnie Bruton			   Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth S. Edge
	Eddie Maynor			   Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth S. Edge
	Tal Baggett			   Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth S. Edge
	Diana Evans			   Ms. Natalie S. Erbe
	COL Louis Waple			   Mr. Stephen Gasper
	Franklin Delano Hall			   Ms. Janis E. Hall
	Nancy Napier Smith Hill			   Mrs. Margaret Hedgecoe
	David Bissette			   Mrs. Patricia J. Howell
	Kim Kyong Sun Brown			   Marina Yu and Henry Kwong
	George & Chris Markham			   Mrs. Patsy S. Markham
	Rev. John R. Kelly			   Dr. & Mrs. James F. Nolan
	Joy and COL Harold Van Hout			   Mr. & Mrs. James D. O'Brien
	Charlotte Nagel			   Mrs. Ruth L. Ruppe
	Walter Schoenberger			   Ms. Inge Schoenberger
	Albert and Magdeline Strepay			   Mr. Gerald B. Strepay
	Dr. Paul A. Vieta			   Mrs. Leila M. Vieta
	Odessa Walker Thompkins			   Ms. Elaine Walker
	Father Jack Kelly, St. Eliz. A. Seton Church	 Mrs. Gloria Williams
	Ed Williams			   Mrs. Gloria Williams
	Roberta Jane Wilson			   Mr. James J. Wilson
	Elizabeth Wooten			   Mr. Thomas M. Wooten
	Dorothy, John Sr., Walter, & Charles Wynn	 Ms. Wanda F. Wynn
	Dorothy, John Sr., Charles, Walter Wynn	 Ms. Wanda F. Wynn

Candace Williams
The Rigsbees - Kate & Don
Jelisa Montalvo
	Mary Moody's 100th Birthday
	Dr. & Mrs. Richard Chupkowski

Mrs. Marilyn B. Britt
Mrs. Elfriede G Hobson
Legacy Lunchboxes
Ms. Mildred Moody
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Navaretta

Oct 1, 2024 - Dec. 31, 2024
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Thank you to our Donors of CARE
Contributions received from October 1 - December 31, 2024. Donors are reported on a cumulative basis since the 
formation of The CARE Clinic.  This more accurately reflects the generosity of our Samaritans.  The CARE Clinic 
appreciates your notification of misprints or omissions and apologizes for any error.   

Samaritans of Discipleship

(In-kind Donations) 

Antex Exterminating

Berean Baptist Church

Carolina Imaging

Copiers Plus, Inc.

Fayetteville Public Works Commission

First Baptist Church, Anderson St

First Church Fayetteville 

First Presbyterian Church Women

Hay Street United Methodist Church

Henry Schein, Inc. 

Highsmith- Rainey Specialty Hospital 

Holy Trinity Episcopal Church

International Self-Storage

Kingdom Impact Global Ministries

LabCorp

Snyder Memorial Baptist Church

St. Ann’s Catholic Church

St. Patrick Catholic Church 

  “Samaritans”

Valley Radiology

Valley Regional Imaging

Village Baptist Church 

Village Presbyterian Church

Samaritan of Compassion

($1-$249)

Eva and Jessica Kelly

Ms. Hilda McKinnis

Ms. Mildred Moody

 Susannah Skiver Barton

Ms. Laura Strater

Samaritan of Assistance

($250-$499)

Mr. Stephen Gasper

Ms. Vivian Gilles

Mrs. Patricia J. Howell

Mr. Johnnie R. Johnson

Marina Yu and Henry Kwong

Mrs. Lynne Nimocks

Ms. Cheri Siler-Mack

	

	 Samaritan of Referral

	 ($500-$749)

	 Mr. Eugene N. Cartier

	 Mrs. Jessica L. 

	   Kouba-Klenzak

	 Mr. Pavan Patel

	 Pine Needles Garden Club

	 Mrs. Janet Prewitt

	 Mrs. Ruth L. Ruppe

	 Dr. David B. Samuelson

	 Mrs. Jamie Terracciano

	 Ms. Elaine Walker

	

	 Samaritan of Education

	 ($750-$999)

	 City Hall Properties, LLC

	 Mr. & Mrs. Myers Coggin

	 Mr. & Mrs. Donald J. Louya

	 Mr. & Mrs. Alfred E. Lunt

	 Ms. Ann Shaw

	 Mrs. Gloria Williams

	 Samaritan of Faith

	 ($1,000-$4,999)

	 Ms. Grace C. Barona

	 Mr. & Mrs. Allan E. Bass

	 Mr. & Mrs. Larry D. Blalock

	 Ms. Martha C. Bowen

	 Mrs. Marilyn B. Britt

	 Drs. Dinesh N. Chandra 

	    and Kalpana Krishna

	 Mrs. Olivia Chavis

	 Mr. & Mrs. J. Gary Ciccone

	 Clearview Missionary 

	   Baptist Church, Inc.

	 Mrs. Nancy E. Coleman

	 Mrs. Malinda Craven

	 Cumberland Lodge #5, KP

	 Mr. & Mrs. V. Weyher 

	   Dawson

	 Mr. & Mrs. Thomas W. 

	   Donnelly

	 Ms. Natalie S. Erbe

	

	 Mr. & Mrs. Richard L. Evans

	 Mr. Robert Gonzalez

	 Mr. & Mrs. David N. Guy

	 Ms. Janis E. Hall

	 Mrs. Elaine B. Hayes

	 Mrs. Margaret Hedgecoe

	 Mrs. Marcia A. Helsinger

	 Mrs. Elfriede G Hobson

	 Mr. & Mrs. H. Terry 		

	   Hutchens

	 Mr. Joel S. Jenkins

	 Mrs. Beth M. Keeney

	 Ms. Judith H. Maynard

	 Dr. Daniel A. McInnis

	 Mr. & Mrs. R. Steven Moore

	 Dr. & Mrs. Corey Mullen

	 Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Navaretta

	 Mr. & Mrs. Chris V. Neal

	 Mr. & Mrs. James D. O'Brien

	 John Owen, State Farm 	

	   Agency 

 	 Dr. & Mrs. George C. 	 

	   Pantelakos

	 Dr. & Mrs. Steven T. 

	   Pantelakos

	 Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. Petroski

	 Dr. & Mrs. Edward N. 

	   Pridgen

	 Mr. & Mrs. Edwin M. Purcell

	 Mr. & Mrs. Hector Ray

	 Mr. & Mrs. William O. 

	   Richardson

	 Ms. Inge Schoenberger

	 Mr. Gerald B. Strepay

	 Mr. & Mrs. L. Brent Sumner

	 Dr. James H. Taylor

	 Mr. Keith W. Tilghman

	 Mr. David Valentine

	 Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Vanias

	 Mrs. Leila M. Vieta

	 Ms. Nanette Walsh

	 Dr. & Mrs. William J. Wiggs

	

	 Mr. & Mrs. Anthony L. Williams

	 Mrs. Lynne Woods

	 Ms. Wanda F. Wynn

	 Mr. & Mrs. Stephen A. Zahran

	 Samaritan of Hope

	 ($5,000-$9,999)

	 Ms. Peggy A. Allen

	 Mr. & Mrs. Harold Ball

	 Beth Israel Federated Charities

	 Mr. Reginald G. Brown

	 Caoline Harsant Whitley 

	 Memorial Endowment of CCF

	 Dr. & Mrs. Richard M. 	

	   Chupkowski

	 Mr. & Mrs. John G. Dawson

	 Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth S. Edge

	 FWC Financial LLC

	 Karen & Reid Gantt

	 Dr. & Mrs. John R. Jones

	 Mrs. Lucy T. Jones

	 Mr. & Mrs. James H. Kyle

	 CSM (Ret.) Manuel V. Longoria

	 Mrs. Patsy S. Markham

	 Mr. & Mrs. James W. McLean

	 Mr. Herb Stout & Ms. Teresa Elli

	 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Nagowski

	 Mr. & Mrs. Vance B. Neal

	 Mr. & Mrs. Michael L. Page

	 Dr. & Mrs. H. Zack Smith

	 Mr. James J. Wilson

	 Samaritan of Charity

	 ($10,000-$19,999)

	 Mr. & Mrs. Andrew M. Bell

	 Dr. & Mrs. Herbert W. Clegg

	 Dobbin Lodge #13, Knights of 

	   Pythias

	 COL (Ret) & Mrs. John P. 	

	   Dunigan

	 Mr. Daniel M. Horne

	 Mr. & Mrs. J. Franklin Johnson

	 Kingdom Impact Global 	

  	   Ministries
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Mr. Bryce L. Maddox 

Mt. Pisgah Baptist Church

Mrs. Caro Lee Stapleton

LTC (Ret) & Mrs. Walter M. Swing

Samaritan of Care

($20,000-$49,999)

Dr. George A. Binder

LTC (Ret) Debbie Milburn

Dr. & Mrs. James F. Nolan

St. George's Anglican Church

Dr. & Mrs. Myron S. Strickland

Westminster Presbyterian Church

Mr. Ralph White

Mr. & Mrs. Clyde T. Wood

Mr. Thomas M. Wooten

Samaritan of Stewardship

($50,000-$99,999)

Cape Fear Valley Health System

Samaritan of Treasure

($100,000-$249,999)

Snyder Memorial Baptist Church

The Florence Rogers Charitable Trust

Samaritan of Legacy

($250,000+)

NC Office of Rural Health 

  and Community Care

CARE Patients

If you would like to start receiving our quarterly newsletter over email rather than physical mail, scan the QR code 
or visit https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/wTB6eEU/thesamaritan
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Clinic Wish List
ITEMS NEEDED:
Postage Stamps
30-Gallon Trash Bags
Gallon Ziplock Bags
Canned Soft Drinks
White Laser Labels 1” X 2 5/8” (30 on page)
Copy Paper
Non-latex Gloves (All Sizes) 
Coffee & Creamer
Sugar Canisters 

THE CARE CLINIC                                    
239 Robeson St
PO Box 53438                                                                                                                                    
Fayetteville, NC 28305-3438 
(910) 485-0555/(910) 485-0111 Fax                                                                                                               
email:  care@thecareclinic.org                                             
web page:  www.thecareclinic.org

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:        
Pharmacists
Pharmacy Techs
Physicians
Physician Assistants
Nurse Practitioners
Nurses
Nutritionists
Physical Therapists
**Dental Assistants
Chiropractors
**Social Workers
Receptionists
**Committee Members

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED   
Non-profit Org. 

U.S. Postage  

PAID
Fayetteville, NC 
Permit No. 456   

Please call 485-0555 before bringing items to The CARE Clinic

UPCOMING EVENTS! SEE INSIDE FOR MORE DETAILS!

Food Lion Gift Cards
Harris Teeter Gift Cards 
Wal-Mart Gift Cards
K-Cup Coffee Pods
Toilet Paper 
Freestyle Brand Lancets 
General #12 Paper Bags  
Band-Aids

Primary Care Visits.......................................272	              
Dental Extractions...........................................82	
Prescriptions..................................................969	
Lab Tests.........................................................115
*Nutrition Visits..............................................13	  
*Diabetic Visits................................................29	
*Specialist Visits ..............................................33
*Not included in Primary Care Visits
Total Encounters...................................1,513

October 1 – December 31, 2024 Statistics


